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HISD schools, offices closed all week due to severe weather conditions
[bookmark: _GoBack]Aug. 27, 2017 – Houston Independent School District schools and offices will be closed all week Monday, August 28 – Friday, September 1st due to widespread damage from Tropical Storm Harvey.  

HISD officials have been closely monitoring the forecast and have determined that the storms and heavy rains that affected parts of the city make for conditions too dangerous for school to begin any sooner.  Many in our HISD family will be dealing with the task of cleaning up the damage Harvey left behind.  As a result, all HISD schools and district administrative offices will be closed all week. 

Schools and offices are expected to reopen at their regularly scheduled time on Tuesday, September 5.
(Monday, September 4 is a Labor Day holiday)

For additional updates, please visit www.houstonisd.org, or call the HISD Inclement Weather Hotline at 713-556-9595. You can sign up for HISD text message alerts to receive updates on school weather conditions by texting YES to 68453.  You also can follow the district on Twitter and Facebook: twitter.com/houstonisd and facebook.com/houstonisd.
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